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NEWSLETTER 

SPRING TERM 
DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY 

• 28.1.20- KS2 Skateboard 
workshops 

• 28.1.20- KS1 scooter 
workshops 

• 6.2.20– Year 1 Shared 
learning 

• 10.2.20– Year 6 Shared 
learning 

• 12.2.20– FOB Disco 

• 13.2.20– Year 4 Class 
assembly 

• 13.2.20– Year 1 at Wen-
nington Fire Station 

• 17.2.20– HALF TERM 

• 24.2.20– First day back 
to school 

• 5.3.20– Year 2 Class 
Assembly 

• 10.3.20– Year 5 Shared 
Learning 

• 12.3.20– Reception 
Class Assembly 

• 12.3.20– School nurse 
drop in session 

• 19.3.20– Year 5 Class 
Assembly 

• 20.3.20– Mothers day 
breakfast/ Sale 

• 26.3.20– Year 1 Class 
Assembly 

• 30.3.20– Year 3 Shared 
Learning 

• 2.4.20– Year 3 Class 
assembly 

• 2.4.20– Year 4 Shared 
Learning 

• 3.4.20– Reception 
Shared Learning 

• 3.4.20– FOB Easter egg 
hunt 

 

Dear Parents, 

2020 has started with a bang at Brady! The children have come back ready to do some excellent 
learning, and full of the joys that a new year and new hope bring. We have many school visits 
planned over the course of this term, as well as our Class Assemblies and Shared Learning sessions, 
the first of which took place on Friday in Year 2. All of the dates can be found on the side of the page 
and the school website. 

 

The building work continues to move along successfully and build pace. We will soon be bringing the 
new carpets and furniture into the building ready for our potential move over in March. As a school 
we are very excited about you and the children seeing the new facilities that are truly first class.   

 

I will of course keep all of you up to date with the progress of the build and how the entry and exit 
to the school will change during the course of the school year. The slight changes taking place will 
not effect the children’s learning and are only temporary as the school will be fully completed by 
September 2020! 

Michael Nunn 

Headteacher  

INSETS DAYS 

June 1st 

July 22nd 

FOB 

Just a quick reminder that the FOB complete a huge amount of events 
during the year to support the children in the school. All the money 
they raise goes directly to the children in the school. They still need 

your help, so if you think you can spare some time to support the FOB 
team please just speak to Mrs Thompson who works in Reception who 
is the Chair of the FOB. Thank you for all of your support it really does 
go along way to positively affect the school and the children we have.   

Young Voices at the O2 

Last Wednesday saw a truly fantastic performance from our school choir at the Young 
Voices concert at the O2 in London, something that makes the school hugely proud. The 
children and the event as a whole were brilliant. Photos and videos of the event are availa-
ble on our Twitter page @BradyPrimary. 

School Football Kit 

As part of the school’s drive to increase the amount of sports 
events we are entering, I would like to ask if anyone knows of, 
or works for a company that would like to sponsor us for a new 

sports kit. If this is something you would like to talk about 
please feel free to drop an email to the office or talk to me on 

the gate.  


